
 

 
 
 

 
Please note that we have been monitoring weather forecasts for the past few days 
and hope to be able to have our Winter Activities Day as planned this Friday. 
However, we will make a final decision on Thursday and inform you of it by email. 
Should we have to cancel the event, we will have a regular day at school as per 
Friday timetable, including SFO before and after classes. 
 
 

 
This is just a reminder that we have our winter break next week, which if followed 
by a professional development day for GIS staff. As a result, there are no classes 
on 2 March. Classes resume on 3 March. Please remember to empty your child’s 
locker/cubby by the end of Friday so that it can be cleaned during the break. We 
are unable to collect and store any left clothes or shoes. Therefore, what has not 
been collected by the end of this week will be disposed of. 
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GIS Primary Department would like to invite interested parents to a Maths Open 
Morning on Friday 6 March from 8.35-9.45am.  Classes will be showcasing how we 
use inquiry in Maths.  Some classes will be doing Maths period 1 and others will be 
doing Maths in period 2.  Parents can visit Maths classes and watch a lesson in 
progress. 
 
 

 
Please ensure your child has appropriate gear to be able to enjoy breaks outside. 
The football pitch and the playground have been very wet recently, so waterproof 
gear and a spare set of clothes in the cubby will keep your child happy and 
healthy. 
 
 

 
Please note that the PYP Science Fair has been rescheduled to give families more 
time to prepare and will now take place on 12 March 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Appropriate gear 

PYP Science Fair: new date 

PYP Maths Open Morning 



 

 

  

GIS wishes William from Grade 2 a 
very happy birthday and thanks him 
for his generous donation to the 
school library.  

GIS thanks Alver in Grade 4 for his 
generous donation of a class set of the 

book Toner Fra et Fossefall.  

 

 
 
MYP STUDY TIME 
Currently, MYP students have the opportunity to study in the library during break 
time 10.00-10.30 Monday thru Friday. In order to allow all students to access the 
library more fairly, grades will now be spread out over the week.  
 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Grade 7  
Grade 9 

Grade 8 
Grade 10 

Grade 7  
Grade 9 

Grade 8 
Grade 10 

Open to all 
Grades 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 



BOOK RETURN 
All books are due back to the Library. Students have until Thursday, 20th February 
to return books. Please take a moment and have a look at home for any school 
library books that might have gotten stuck on your shelves.  
 

 
 

 

 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda  dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
 
School nurse Kristin Bratland   Kristin.Bratland@gjovik.kommune.no  
 
Swimming  Ragnar Görögh  ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no  
     
SFO    Deepika Senthilkumar sfo@gjovikis.no  
 

School support contact details 
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